

Little Chesterford Parish Council

PARISH OPEN MEETING
Wednesday 8th May 2024, Little Chesterford Village Hall
Chairs Report
Thanks to all Parish Councillors for the work they have undertaken in the last year, particularly in the area of Planning. 
General
All Councillors stated their intention t1o remain in post for a further year, however several will withdraw to allow for new members to the next local elections in May 2025. Anyone interested in serving on the Parish Council should contact any of the current councillors. 
 
The meeting closed at 8.55pm.	
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